
 

 

Gary Crowl International and  
Kingdom Building International  

 

GCIM also continues to partner with Kingdom 

Building International (KBI) to expand our reach 

in equipping Pastors and Leaders. GCIM’s vision 

has not changed; we are simply enlarging it to 

reach more nations with the Gospel and the 

message of Faith. In February, we held our first 

team meeting in San Antonio. We had a great 

time of fellowship, prayer, and planning. KBI is a 

key group of individuals with a like-minded mission of changing nations with the power of the Gospel. 

For 2024, GCIM & KBI have organized two retreats and one conference in the nations of Greece, Thailand,  

and India. In all, these gatherings will impact over sixty pastors and leaders. These events will bring together 

individuals traveling from throughout Greece, Albania, India, and China. They will have opportunities to be 

refreshed, gain insight, and focus on God's plan for their lives and ministries. We are thrilled about the impact 

we are making in these countries by speaking into the lives of these influential leaders, as well as being a  

catalyst for people from these nations to build strategic relationships with other like-hearted leaders. 

Above and Beyond Ministry in Greece  

 

Connie and I have been traveling to Greece for the past 16 years. 

We have been privileged to work alongside our very good friend, 

Pastor Spyros Voulgaris, and his associates, Elias and Bruna. During 

our April trip to Greece, we had the honor of installing Elias and  

Bruna as the lead pastors of Logos Church, Athens. This transition 

was a lifelong dream of Pastor Spyros. Under this new pastoral 

leadership, Logos Church will continue to grow and impact Greece.  

Also in April, Denis Goulet and I held a three-day retreat and conference for 30 pastors from the region.  

Pastor Spyros’s heart has always been to unite the churches in Greece to work together to reach their nation. 

The conference was a great success and God worked 

wonders in the lives of all who attended. We heard 

testimonies from leading pastors who publicly de-

clared that God touched their hearts and that they 

are ready to work together with Pastor Spyros to 

reach the nation of Greece. We were overjoyed at 

these pastors' commitments to pray collectively for 

Greece and to work together to spread the Gospel. 

We are thrilled with the many opportunities we 

have had to travel to and minister both Stateside 

and internationally so far this year. Since January, 

we’ve spoken at eleven of our partner churches in 

the US and traveled to two international locations. 

During a one-week meeting in Windsor, Ontario, 

Canada, we had two services daily: prayer in the 

morning and Holy Spirit meetings at night. During 

the meetings, we witnessed many individuals ex-

periencing the move of the Holy Spirit for the first 

time. We also received several testimonies of heal-

ing, including complete healing from leg and joint 

injuries, as well as physical conditions that were 

previously deemed incurable.  

We are grateful and give all the glory to God for 

what He is doing in churches throughout the US 

and Canada. To see where we will be traveling 

next, visit our website for more information. 
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 Upcoming International Trips 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
GCIM is adding more international trips to our  

2024 schedule. At the end of June, we will be in 

Bangkok, Thailand, where we will speak at RHEMA 

Bangkok Church. After that, we will hold a one-

week conference with Amos Wong and 20 pastors 

from China. Many of these pastors are connected  

to a vast network of churches. This continues our 

ongoing work with Amos Wong and his ministry in 

China (amoswong.org). 

In October, I will be traveling to Thailand again. We 

will host ten pastors from India making the trip to 

attend our KBI retreat. After the retreat, we will fly 

to India to visit two more of our partners doing an 

amazing work impacting leaders in India. 

As always, we would appreciate your prayers for 

our team and for the impact these trips will have. 
 

                                                              A Big Thank You! 

Connie and I want to thank you for helping  

us to continue carrying the Faith message into 

even more nations. We are expanding our  

influence into many places that need to see a    

 spiritual harvest before  

 Jesus returns. The gift of  

 your prayers, partnership,  

 and financial support,  

 make all of this possible.  

 Making an Impact with Digital Media 

We continue to make a significant impact in China 

through our digital platforms. We currently have 

35 resources available at flpchinese.com. In April, 

we logged our 100,000th download from the site! 

With each new 

title, we expect 

those numbers to 

continue to grow.  

The impact of  

our Audiobook 

Project has also exceeded our expectations. 10 

out of our 14 Phase One titles have already been 

produced and released on our FLP Chinese 

YouTube channel : www.youtube.com/

@flpchinesekennethehagin. As of this writing, 

we’ve logged over 25,000 views with about 9,000 

hours of video engagement. 

We want to keep the content coming! Our 8 new 

Phase Two titles are now available for sponsor-

ship! Visit gcinternational.org/connect/projects/ 

to choose a title and help us meet our next goals!  

        Free Resources for You, Too! 
As you know, we also launched a 

GCIM YouTube Channel last fall. 

We post one of my teachings 

weekly and are thrilled to see the 

number of individuals accessing it. 

During our travels throughout the 

US and abroad this year, we’ve received lots of 

feedback from people viewing our content. Know-

ing that our teachings are making a difference in 

people's lives in numerous nations is a blessing.  
 

   www.youtube.com/@Gary-Crowl-International 
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